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Assembly Republicans Approve Significant Investments in Education  
 

Madison – Rep. Shannon Zimmerman (R-River Falls) released this statement following the Joint 

Committee on Finance’s passage of the most financially significant investment in K-12 

education in Wisconsin’s history:  

 

“I believe a healthy and vibrant K-12 education system is critical to the success of our 

communities and the great state of Wisconsin. The Wisconsin State Assembly has approved the 

most significant funding investment in our K-12 system in the history of Wisconsin. This 

investment will provide more than $600 million in additional funding for schools while 

simultaneously reducing property taxes to pre-2010 levels.  

 

Every dollar we invest in our educational institutions will bring a significant return on 

investment to our families, communities, and workforce in the future.” 
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